
 

 

LONDON GROVE TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

CONDITIONAL USE HEARING 

MEETING MINUTES 

December 13, 2023– 6:00 P.M. 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT:   STAFF PRESENT: 

Stephen Zurl         Dawn Maciejczyk, Assistant Township Manager 

David Connors     4 Audience Members 

Megan Mraz      

Lee Irwin      

       

 

      

 CALL TO ORDER: 

 Mr. Zurl opened the continued hearing at 6:16 p.m. and announced that both parties have 

come to an agreement to continue the hearing until Wednesday, January 10, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. 

Both the Township as well as the applicant are still waiting on some information and instead of 

bringing everyone back to hear that it has been continued, the Township Solicitor has reached out 

to all residents that have party status to let them know of the continuation.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

       Dawn Maciejczyk  

       Township Secretary 


